
From: Jeff Gutsell
To: Andy Cumming
Subject: RE: Application LA19036 - Arie and Willemina Muilwijk
Date: Thursday, November 26, 2020 10:09:53 AM
Importance: High

Hello Andy,
 
Thank you for the update.
I can confirm AEP has had no further conversations with Mr. Muilwijk or application submission for a
water licence(s)  from any water well(s) to the best of my knowledge.
I have talked with our Regulatory Approval Centre in Edmonton and they have confirmed no licence
application has been received by them from Mr. Muilwijk.
 
 
 

Jeff Gutsell  M.Sc., P.Geol.
Hydrogeologist
Regulatory Assurance Division
Alberta Environment and Parks
Southern Region
2nd Floor, Provincial Building
200-5th Ave. South
Lethbridge, AB  CANADA
T1J 4L1
Tel. 403-381-5301
Fax 403-381-5337
http://www.aep.alberta.ca/
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From: Andy Cumming <Andy.Cumming@nrcb.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, November 26, 2020 9:12 AM
To: Jeff Gutsell <Jeff.Gutsell@gov.ab.ca>
Subject: Application LA19036 - Arie and Willemina Muilwijk
 
CAUTION: This email has been sent from an external source. Treat hyperlinks and attachments in this email with
care.

 
Hello Jeff,
 
Further to our conversation this morning, I wanted to confirm that AEP has not yet received a water
license application for this CFO located on NE 10-09-27 W4.
 



I also want to confirm that when NRCB inspector Denny Puszkar and I  were doing a site inspection
on November 4, 2020 at the Muilwijk CFO that Mr. Muilwijk confirmed that he is using water well  ID
number 115735. The water was being used for both domestic and livestock (including his CFO)
purposes. We could not confirm the well ID number as there was no information on the well casing,
but the depth information provided by Mr. Muilwick closely matched that of the drilling report for
this well ID.
 
Regards
 
Andy
 
NRCB core values: Integrity; Fairness; Respect; Excellence; Service
 
This communication is intended for the use of the recipient to which it is addressed, and may contain confidential, personal and/or
privileged information. Please contact me immediately if you are not the intended recipient of this communication, and do not copy,
distribute, or take action relying on it. Any communication received in error and/or subsequent reply should be deleted.

 


